MR. S. R. MORSS R 3 BRADFORD MASS 01830

DEAR MR: MORSS:

RECIEVED YOUR LETTER OF THE SEVENTEENTH (17) OF DECEMBER REGARDING THE RECEPTION OF RADIO STATION WDME.

WE WERE VERY PLEASED, TO SAY THE LEAST, THAT OUR SIGNAL WAS RECIEVED THAT FAR AWAY. HOWEVER, AS YOU MUST KNOW THAT HQ 150 HAS A LOT TO DO WITH IT.

AS YOU MAY WANT TO MAKE ANOTHER ATTEMPT AT SOME FUTURE DATE, HERE IS OUR OPERATING SCHEDULE:

MON - SAT, 6AM-10PM

SUN 7AM-6PM

ALSO WE ARE ONLY RUNNING 250WATTS WITH GATES EQUIPMENT.

THE OTHER STATION YOU MENTIONED, WFAU IS IN AUGUSTA ABOUT SIXTY MIDES SOUTHWEST OF US AND RUNNING 1000 WATTS. I M TRULY SURPRISED THAT WE WERE ABLE TO GET ABOVE THEM..

THANK YOU FOR YOUR INTEREST AND TAKING TIME TO WRITE TO US CONCERNING OUR SIGNAL. FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AT WDME, HAVE A PLEASANT HOLIDAY.

SINCERELY
MERLAND CLARK JR ENGINEER
Mellan & Clark 12